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THE START OF THE SEASON 
 
Has been a rocky one. 
However coaches, training nights and uniforms have been sorted out, 
and our first  two matches played. 
We hope the season proves to be a great success and enjoyable to 
all players. 
 
GUMERACHA NETBALL CLUB WEBSITE 
 
Gumeracha Community Association has developed a website, of 
which we were invited to join in and develop our own details within 
this site along with other sporting clubs. 
You can visit this website on www.gumeracha.com.au for all local 
Gumeracha information. 
 
SUBSCRIPTIONS 
 
Just a reminder that all subscriptions are due in by 28th May, 2006.  
They can be handed to Janet Ising (Treasurer), your team coach, or 
any committee member.  It is important to pay the subs ASAP as we 
have to pay the Mid Hills fees by the following Saturday. 
Anyone having trouble paying the full amount needs to speak to 
Janet Ising about paying by instalments.  Janet can be contacted on 
8389 1627. 
 



 
DOLLAR DAYS 
 
This year Dollar Days will be on 3rd June, 4th July and 6th August.  To 
those people who are new to the Club and netball this year, this 
means that no player or spectator will be allowed onto the courts at 
Woodside without paying one dollar.  The money collected on these 
days goes towards supporting the Representative teams. 
 
CANTEEN 
 
Josie Roche will need volunteers for canteen duty on July 8th and 
August 19th.  Please give an hour of your time on these days if you 
are able.  Josie can be contacted on 85 682112. 
 
 
BODYSUITS 
 
All players should have received their new bodysuits by the first 
game. 
We have some bodysuit care and washing hints for you to help keep 
it in top condition. 
Wash in woolmix/liquid detergent on a delicate cycle in a laundry bag 
in your washing machine, or handwash and drip dry. 
 
FUNDRAISING 
 
We have a fundraiser going at the moment. 
We have a bucket of lollypops to sell.  They are for sale during 
practice sessions for 50c each. 
 
Reminder for Saturday night 24th June, 2006. 
Tea at the Gumeracha Football Clubrooms. 
All net profits from meals sold go to our club. 
Please come along and support your Club. 
 
MID HILLS CARNIVAL 
 
The 2006 annual Mid Hills Carnival will be held on Sunday, May 21st, 
2006 at Woodside. 



All clubs have been asked to support the trading table by supplying at 
least three (3) items per team from within the club. 
Contributions can be left in the clubrooms on Saturday 20th May or 
brought along on the day. 
Please help support your Association. 
 
REMINDER  
 
Level 1 Umpiring Course 
Sunday June 4th, 2006 at Mid Hills Clubrooms – 9am to 1pm. 
Cost $30  (Club pays 50%). 
Reply by 20th May, 2006 if you are interested in attending. 
 
Rules in Action 
Monday June 19th, 2006 at Mid Hills Clubrooms – 7:30 – 9:30 pm 
Free to coaches, umpires, players and team officials. 
Reply by 15th May, 2006 
 
PROGRAMMES 
 
Every family should have a copy of this year’s programme and also a 
2006 Members Benefit Card.  Anyone who does not have a 
programme and a card please contact Lynette O’Dea. 
 
SPONSORSHIP 
 
Thank you once again to Electel Resources for their generous 
sponsorship to our club. 
 
 
Gumeracha Netball Club focuses on skill-based training, fostering team spirit, a sense of fair play 
and sportsmanship, whilst providing opportunities for individual development. 
 


